
 

 

 
Morning Humor 
As the storm raged, the captain realized his ship was 
sinking fast. He called out, "Anyone here know how to 
pray?"  One man stepped forward. "Aye, Captain, I know 
how to pray."  "Good," said the captain, "you pray while the 
rest of us put on our life jackets - we're one short." 
 
A guy goes to the doctor, “Do you have something against 
a persistent hiccup?”  The doctor gives him a huge slap in 
the face and says, “Yes. Sorry, this is the best treatment.” 
The guy holds his cheek and says, “Okay, but it’s actually 
my wife who’s got the issue!" 
 
My favorite spot at our local zoo is the House of Night, 
where nocturnal creatures crawl and fly about. One very 
bright day, I stepped into the exhibit and was plunged into 
total darkness. Almost immediately, a small hand grabbed 
mine.  "And who do you belong to?" I asked.  His answer 
came swiftly: "I'm yours till the lights come on!” 
 
A Sunday school teacher asked her class, "What was 
Jesus' Mother's name?"  One child answered, "Mary." 
The teacher then asked, "Who knows what Jesus' Father's 
name was?"  Another child said, "The Verge."  Confused, 
the teacher asked, "Where did you get that?"  The little one 
said, "Well, you know they are always talking about The 
Verge n' Mary." 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kids, Wagons, electric trains, Santa Claus, Candy Canes 
and Fireworks.  It don’t get much better than this! 
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Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

beautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  
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Step right up and give us your name and email and we’ll 
send you the pictures of your family with Santa! 
 

 
The school’s propane heaters and our popup tents kept 
many of us warm and dry.  Thanks Santa for coming. 

 
We got lots of labor out of lots of Kiwanians. 
 

 
Now lose the number so we can get the family pictures. 


